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APR 03 1987 

Docket No. 50-305 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Corporation 

ATTN: Mr. D. C. Hintz 
Vice President 
Nuclear Power 

Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

Gentlemen: 

This is in response to your submittal of Pevision 7 to the Kewaunee Nuclear 
Power Plant Emergency Plan dated February 16, 1987. This revision was receive-d 
in our office on February 19, 1987.  

We have reviewed the changes to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Emergency 
Plan and determined that they are consistent with the requirements of 
10 CFR 50.54(q). In a telephone conversation between Mr. Dave Seebart of 
your staff, and Mr. James Foster of ny staff on March 27, 1987, clarification 
was obtained concerning the omission of Table 4-1, Chart J from the submitted 
revision, and we understand this will be corrected. It was determined that 
the remainder of the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the 
emergency plan and are, therefore, acceptable.  

Please be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) reouires NRC approval of any changes 
to your emergency plans which may decrease their effectiveness. However, if 
your safety review assures no decrease in emergency preparedness effectiveness, 
then such changes may be made without prior NRC approval. In all cases, you 
must furnish copies of each implemented or proposed change to the NRC in 
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q). Also, any changes to the Emergency Plan 
Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with the requirements of 
10 CFP Part 50, Appendix E, Section V.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of 
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact 
Mr. James E. Foster of my staff at (312) 790-5655.  

Sincerely, 

8704130140 870403 OricinaW - D 
PDR ADOCK 05000305 F PDR W. D. Shafer, Chief 

Emergency Preparedness and 
Radiological Protection Branch 
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cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Plant 
Manager 
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Resident Inspector, RIII 
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Boiler Section 
Mary Lou Munts, Chairperson 
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Commission 

Collette Blur-Meister (SLO), 
WI Piv. of Emergency Government 

R. LaFreniere, RIT 
D. Matthews, EPB, HQ 
W. Weaver, FEMA Region V


